
Dragon’s Dish
Updates from the Forest

September 17, 2023

Monday
September 18

Tuesday
September 19

Wednesday
September 20

Thursday
September 21

Friday
September 22

Fundraising Society
Meeting @ 5:15 p.m.

School Council AGM
and then 1st Meeting
@6:15 p.m.

Cross-Country Run #2
(Jubilee)

Terry Fox Run: Wear
something green to
show school spirit

Dear Forest Green Families,

Exciting news! Once again we have been gifted four (4) season ticket packages for the Spruce 
Grove Saints 2022-2023 season as part of the Saints School Program. We have put all student 
names into a draw and will randomly choose one a few days prior to a game. Parents will be 
phoned first to see if they can make use of the tickets prior to us announcing it to the students.

We are very excited to have our Cross Country team up and “running”. Our team consists of 
athletes from across all of our grades. They practice every Monday and Wednesday at recess 
and then run every Thursday night.

Our Terry Fox Run is scheduled for September 22, 2023. This iconic event serves as an 
opportunity for our K-6 students to actively engage in a meaningful cause while promoting 
fitness and generosity. Here is a fundraising link: https://schools.terryfox.ca/ForestGreen if you 
wish to raise money for this worthwhile cause. The student with the highest amount raised will 
get a Terry Fox t-shirt. Let's continue Terry's dream of a world without cancer! Students and 
staff are invited to show their school spirit and wear something green that day.

Picture Days are September 25th & 26th. The first day is for all K-6 classes, the second day is 
for anyone that was absent the day before and the other Kindergarten class.

Have a great week!

Leah and Miranda
(Principal and Assistant Principal)

Parent Handbook
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2023/2024 School Year.

https://schools.terryfox.ca/ForestGreen
https://forestgreen.psd.ca/download/361874


We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram. Additionally, please watch the announcements
page on our website!

We are looking forward to caring, sharing and learning together! As always, please do not
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either
780-963-7366 or forestgreen@psd.ca.

School Council:
● School Council AGM & First Meeting @ 6:15 p.m. on September 19th

○ Please consider joining our school council as a way to have your voice heard and
to help make decisions that will benefit all students

Fundraising Society:
● Fundraising Society first meeting of the year @ 5:15 p.m. on September 19th

https://www.facebook.com/fgdragonspsd70
https://www.instagram.com/fgdragons/
https://forestgreen.psd.ca/parents/announcements
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